Rich,
 
I have returned from this trip, where I recorded an on-line training module, “Introduction to Audit in an Office of Inspector General,” for the Association of Inspectors General (AIG). There is no City policy preventing my recording the particular material, and there is no legal imprecation involving any City or third party intellectual property.

There was no honorarium or other payment. The AIG’s on-line training contractor, Adam Wandt, is reimbursing my travel expenses. 
 
Thank you
Lise
 
**************************************
Lise Valentine
Deputy Inspector General, Audit and Program Review
